
 

 

Request for inputs on policies 
 

The Department of Traditional Affairs (DTA) was demerged from the Department of Cooperative 

Governance and Traditional Affairs (CoGTA) in 2014. Since the demerger, the DTA has been using the 

policies of the Department of Cooperative Governance (DCOG), however, the DTA is now in the process 

of developing its own policies.  

 

 The employer (DTA) has tabled the following policies for consultation: 

1. Occupational Health and Safety Policy 

2. Special Leave Policy and 

3. Mobile Communication policy 

 

Members are requested to provide inputs on the three (3) attached policies.  Such inputs should be 

submitted to Mr Daniel van der Merwe via e-mail:  Danie@cogta.gov.za on or before 20 August 2021.  

 

Members will be updated when there are further developments. 
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